
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued member of our community, we would like to 

share an exciting opportunity to make a lasting impact through planned giving. 

Our upcoming fundraising event, [Event Name], is not just a celebration of our efforts but also a 

chance to secure the future of our mission. By considering a planned gift, you can help us 

continue our work and support the programs that matter most to you. 

Planned giving offers a unique way to contribute while also aligning with your financial and 

estate planning goals. Whether through bequests, charitable gift annuities, or other methods, your 

support can create a legacy of kindness and generosity. 

We invite you to join us on [Event Date] at [Event Location]. Together, we can discuss how your 

planned gift can make a profound difference, ensuring our mission thrives for years to come. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to leave a lasting legacy. We look forward to seeing 

you at the event. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


